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Thursday 25th September 2014
Dear Parents/Carers,

A big welcome to all the new parents in Year 7.

I am writing to invite you to attend the latest Parents’ Meeting which will be held at Lansdowne School on Wednesday 1st October 2014 at 3.45pm – 4.45pm.

The agenda is as follows:

· Welcome to new parents

· Update on the new building 

· Remedial building work

· Change-over to Caterlink for school dinner

· Second-hand uniform ‘shop’

· Any Other Business
Childcare will be provided by LSA’s.
I look forward to seeing you.

Best wishes
Jill Prawer

Parents’ Group

